
 

 

 

 

Breakfast this month will be a selection of “shelf-

stable” items that will be sent home in your child’s 

backpack to eat the next day before school. If you 

have signed up for breakfast, it will be sent home 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday. If you have any 

questions, please contact the foodservice 

department at 508-946-2036 

 


